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President's Report 
 
President Ken Sterling invites us all to attend a special Club Lunch Meeting on Tuesday 
April 4, starting at 12:00 Noon at JoJo’s Family Restaurant.  Following lunch (NOT 
DINNER!) we will carpool to Danny Morris’ garage and collection in Preston. Danny’s 
garage and cars were featured in a recent Maryland Public Television production on the 
history of the Alpha Kappa Alpha sorority of Howard University. Danny himself had a role 
in the production.  President Ken is bringing a Smith Island cake, utensils and water for a 
snack following our visit.    
 
 
At our March 7 Club meeting, membership voted to participate in two upcoming car 
shows; The First State Antique Tractor Club’s  show on June 24 at the Laurel Auction 
Block, and the Hebron Lion Club Show on September 16 at the Hebron Lions Ball 
Park. 
 
 
The Club meeting for Tuesday May 2 will return to our usual  dinner meeting format, 6:00 
pm at JoJo’s. President Ken reports that we will have a guest speaker, to be announced 
shortly, and you won’t want to miss it! 
 
 
President Ken also reported on his recent visit to an AACA regional show in Williamsburg, 
Virginia, and shared a wealth of information and handouts.  He reminds everyone that the 
AACA Southeastern Spring National show is coming up on April 13 – 15 at the Charlotte 
Motor Speedway in Concord, NC. The National Mustang Museum, located a half-mile 
from the show, is also having a show and special Ford events during the same time. 
 
 
Craig Duerling, AACA national award-winning webmaster for the Bay Country Regional 
Club, has agreed to design a website for our Club. We hope to have it online by the first 
of May.   
 
The highlight of our March 7 meeting was a Zoom visit from Rick Theriault and student 
members of the Wamango Future Farmers of America tractor restoration team of 
Litchfield, Connecticut.  They gave us a tour of their shop and projects and a report on 
how they are using our recent gift of a sandblasting cabinet. Pictured (next page) is some 
members of the team and a photo of a recent project. 



 
   
 
 

 


